
Parish Mission 
Our Lady of Mercy Parish 

837 Bartlett Rd., Harborcreek 

The Heart of a Community: 

Building Gospel Courage & 

Spiritual Wholeness 

into our Daily Lives 

Sunday, October 13 thru Tuesday, October 15 
9 a.m. Mon. - Tues.   6:30 p.m. Sun. - Tues. 

In these times of confusion, divisions, and even uncertainty and fear, the winds are blowing 

for fresh air, for inspiration, for courage and even joy. What better time to treat ourselves to 

a series of uplifting sessions offered in our parish community by Irish-born storyteller, 

biblical scholar, and poet Tricia Hoyt? 

In Tricia's words, "Taking on the courage of the Gospels and the deep well of spiritual 

wholeness offered to us through God's wisdom in the ancient sacred texts is mighty work... 

some might say intimidating and almost too complex! But no, I say it's the perfect 

opportunity for creativity, poetry, humor, and story to enlighten us with respect to the 

spiritual depth we need in our families and communities today." 

Bringing a heart wide and light to stories old and ever-new, Tricia Hoyt offers three evenings 

that will enthrall, challenge, and inspire us.  

Tricia Hoyt is a biblical scholar, retreat director, leadership trainer, 

educator, and writer. Originally from Ireland, she resided in France and 

Peru before moving to the U.S. in 1981. She worked for 30 years as an 

educator and leadership trainer in Arizona, serving as director of the 

Diocesan Office of Peace and Justice; director of the School of Biblical 

Studies at Kino Institute of Theological Studies; and director of the 

Leadership Wellness Center at the Franciscan Renewal Center. She has 

traveled frequently across the U.S. and in Europe to offer workshops on 

biblical storytelling and a spirituality for justice. Tricia holds a MA in Adult 

Christian Community Development from Regis University in Denver, and 

completed ten years of doctoral work in Biblical Interpretation at Brite 

Divinity School (TCU), Fort Worth. She has four adult children and 9 

extraordinary grandchildren. 

For more information, call the parish at 814-899-6132. 


